
January 30, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Darcy Bacon 

The Diane Rehm Show 

4000 Brandywine Street, NW 

4th Floor 

Washington, DC 20016 

 

Dear Marcy: 

 

Per my conversation with Sandra today, after your call to Jeremy Gunn, I am enclosing some 

background information on the Review Board.  I would be glad to schedule the Chairman of the 

Board, John Tunheim, as a guest on the show, if you think there is interest.  He has done a lot of 

radio and has always gotten great listener interest around the country. 

 

Please let me know if you are interested in having Chairman Tunheim as a guest.  I can be reached 

at (202) 724-0088, ext. 227.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

 

enclosure 


